Kurulus

1929

istanbul Tabip Odas:

26.07.2018 / 18-10190

Dear Dr. Giorgos Patoulis

. President of Medical Association of Athens,

As the members of the Istanbul Medical Chamber, we are deeply saddened by
the news of the tragic wildfire in Mati. We profoundly share your pain in the loss
of many souls.

Please know that we, as colleagues and as friends, are ready to help in any way
we can.

With our deepest condolences,

On behalf of

members.

President
Istanbul Medical Chamber




